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We are happy to announce the imminent installation of an access control keycard security system for the clubhouse. Members will be issued one keycard (per household) that will allow them access to the clubhouse without having to locate a board member for a key as we have done in the past. 


The clubhouse will also be equipped with a security alarm and video monitoring system. The security alarm will protect the clubhouse against intrusion & fire when it is closed for the night. The video monitoring system will ensure that we protect the building against vandalism and damage to the clubhouse, especially during rentals.


In this way we will be able to offer a secure location to hold parties and events at the clubhouse. 


Access key cards will be issued to members once the system is installed and ready for use. 


Member service is very important to us and we hope that this combination of security and convenience will be just one of the things we will bring to our members this year!








                                    











I’m Jenna Stewart and I have lived on and off in Lakewood Gardens on Hayter Avenue since 1987 when my parents bought the house. I have two children Brittany, 21 and Blake, 13. I have been an AVON representative for more than 20 years and I have recently started a Jewelry Bar with Origami Owl custom jewelry.  Both are so much fun it doesn't feel like work. I also help run the front office and customer service for Shipman’s Carpet in Bellflower. I enjoy keeping busy but also enjoy my time of with family and friends. 








BOARD MEMBER BIO – VICE PRESIDENT JENNA STEWART�





New Security System for Clubhouse











Lakewood Aquatics Updates





The Lakewood Aquatics recently held a swim class registration day in front of the clubhouse and were greeted by a warm reception by those stopping by to inquire about swim lessons. Several classes have already become filled!


The pool heater will be installed in March and swim lessons will begin in early April. We will keep you informed as the dates approach. Please check the website for more immediate updates.


Lakewood Aquatics will also be offering Water Aerobics classes during the day for a fee. (Fee information will be posted on the website when it becomes available.)


LGCA members will receive $15 off monthly swim lesson fees if you show your membership card at the time you register. 


Lakewood Aquatics will require all swim students to pay $60/yr to “USA Swim” (liability insurance requirement) however, any child currently participating in a reduced-fee school lunch program will only have to pay $7/yr, provided that they supply “USA Swim” a copy of the letter from the school stating that the child is a participant in the reduced-fee lunch program.


A heated pool for year-round swimming is a welcome addition we are making for our member residents. ��Not a member yet? Why not join today! Check the LGCA website to join & pay your membership dues online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.lgca.info" �www.lgca.info� or call Natascha Martin at (562) 440-2110 for more information on becoming a member, or Tiffany Rodriguez at (562) 754-4715 if you are a current/past member.








“The glory of friendship is not the outstretched hand, not the kindly smile, nor the joy of companionship; it is the spiritual inspiration that comes to one when you discover that someone else believes in you and is willing to trust you with a friendship” – Ralph Waldo Emerson








As part of the Fireworks Pre-Season, we plan on selling $20 SCRIP tickets redeemable at the LGCA Fireworks Stand when it opens! 





Stay tuned for more information!!�





We are currently planning for this year’s Fireworks Stand—our biggest fundraiser of the year! We’d love to have any interested volunteers help with the Fireworks Booth (you don’t have to be a member if you’d like to help.)


We currently need help in the following areas:


June 30th (Morning): Help unload the fireworks delivery and stock the stand.  


July 1st – July 4th: Sell fireworks in the stand, 3-hr shifts from 8am all the way until 10pm are available. We need the most help on July 4th. (Must be at least 16 yrs. old to sell fireworks.)


We also need “sign wavers” to bring in sales from those driving by. Great job for teenagers and/or outgoing people! You get to wear silly 4th of July themed costumes!


July 4th (Evening): Help clean up after the fireworks stand closes for the night. 


We will be having a Volunteer Orientation & Potluck in June at the clubhouse for those wanting to help. Please RSVP by calling Laura Havlik (626) 675-3097 if you would like to sign up! It’s a lot of hard work, but it’s also a lot of fun! And you’d be helping a good cause and working with great people!





FIREWORKS STAND – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED





Having a Garage/Yard Sale?








   �





"Have you been considering having a Yard Sale?  If so, just give me a call with the date and time of your Sale, and I will put the signs up for you. 





... and by the way, I am never too busy for your Real Estate Needs"�


Jerry Cimino – 562-822-4288





"Your Lakewood Gardens Neighbor and Realtor"


end_of_the_skype_highlighting�














Announcements





Outside Rental fees has increased from $400 to $500 (Member rental fees will remain at $100.)




















�





Upcoming Clubhouse Rentals (March):





Mar 8:  Valenzuela Rental		 


Mar 14: Martinez Rental                          


Mar 15: St. Patrick’s Day Dinner	


Mar 21: Reynoso Rental	


                                                               


Interested in renting the clubhouse for your next event or party? Call Juan Gutierrez 213-703-9568 or email Rentals4LGCA@gmail.com





Don’t forget to keep current with your membership dues!





Keeping your membership in good standing allows you to use the pool, to rent the clubhouse for the discounted member rate, and discounted swim lessons with our new partner Lakewood Aquatics!





Contact Tiffany Rodriguez (562) 754-4715 for the status of your membership.





Sat, Mar 14th;


2015 Lakewood Community Run�5K/10K Run for Time begins @ 8am. ��1K “Fun Run” begins at 9:30am


Sun, March 15th:


St. Patrick’s Day Dinner


5pm – 7pm Pre-Sale tickets are available for sale! 


Call 562-443-4792 to order your tickets and we will deliver them right to your door! ��You may also order your food To Go!�


Fri, March 20th:


Movie Night! Featured presentation: “Guardians of the Galaxy” (Doors open at 6:30pm, Movie begins at 7pm.) 


Popcorn and beverage provided. 


Bring a snack to share! 














”Doing nothing for others is the undoing of ourselves.” 


Benjamin Franklin








Upcoming Events








Jerry Cimino


Your Lakewood Gardens Neighbor and Realtor


(562) 822-4288


BRE# 01276687





Join us for a St Patrick's Day Dinner!


Sunday, March 15, 2015. 5pm - 7pm


at "The Clubhouse"





Pre-Sale Tickets are just $7 ($5 for Seniors)


and are available from any Board Member





 


What’s the Big Deal About Homeownership?





The obvious reasons are:    Neighbors .. Schools .. Garage .. Pets .. Decorating.





Having your neighbors a driveway “away”.   A little bit of distance is nice.  But more importantly when you choose a neighborhood to live in, you “scout” it out.  Do the neighbors keep their homes in good repair?  Are there loud parties every weekend?  Are there are other children the same age as yours?


Are the schools close by?  Does the district have a good reputation?  Will your kids be safe?


Being able to pull up to your house without hunting for a parking spot. A garage to tinker in.


Having Fido protect your house, throw the ball in your own backyard and of course a silent best friend.


Decorating your house to your tastes.  There are more warm colors than white.  More than likely the landlord won’t pay for it.   You either foot the bill yourself, or live with “aged” paint.  Same with carpet, drapes, etc.





The big deal about homeownership is:





Tax Benefits.  Renting may be less expensive (in some cases), but you get no tax benefits; however; your landlord does.  You keep his property in good repair, pay his mortgage payment, and he gets the benefit.





Retirement Benefits.


Why is owning a home a Retirement Benefit?  Buying a home is usually the single largest investment people make.   Generally the term of the loan is 30 years however; 10, 15, and 20 year terms are available.  You work for 30 years and save money so you can retire.  No difference with a home.  You have to live somewhere.  You can rent for 30 years and when you retire live off your 401K, retirement benefits, savings, or your children can help you if you don’t have enough money.   If you Invest in a home for 30 years you are getting the tax benefits, and someday you will pay it off, have no house payment, and hopefully have enough money saved to live a the Retirement you dreamed about.


What if you don’t have enough Retirement benefits?    If you invest in a home, you can access the equity to supplement your retirement income.  If you don’t want to sell because you love your home and neighborhood, you can access the equity AND still have no mortgage payment.   A Reverse Mortgage is an option to consider once you’ve retired and need more income.    This is just one option to consider when it comes to Retirement.





The bottom line is a home is one of the best investments you can make.   For more information on how to qualify to purchase a home or to be referred to a Retirement Specialist contact me at �HYPERLINK "mailto:julie4loans@verizon.net"�julie4loans@verizon.net� or visit my website �HYPERLINK "http://www.julie4reversemortgage.com/"�www.Julie4ReverseMortgage.com�.  I have been in the mortgage business since 1982.  I love working with first time homebuyers,





Julie Colangelo


Reverse Mortgage Consultant


(562) 618-1644


NMLS# 234887


Julie4ReverseMortgage.com
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Lakewood Gardens Civic Association





Spring is around the corner!


We’d love to see you all at the St. Patrick’s Day Dinner on March 15th from 5pm – 7pm! Tickets go on sale now—see any board member or call (562) 443-4792 and your tickets will be delivered right to your door! We will also be offering food “to go!” So put on your green garb and head down to the clubhouse for some tasty corned beef & cabbage! 


Volunteers are always welcome for this year’s Fireworks Stand! Choose from set-up, sales, clean up, and/or “sign waver” positions. The stand is open from July 1st – July 4th. We will provide cold beverages and snacks for all volunteers during July 1st – July 4th. You can contact me at (626) 675-3097 or email me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:PresidentLGCA@gmail.com" �PresidentLGCA@gmail.com� to get on the schedule.


If you can’t volunteer but would still like to support us, why not come by and be a customer! LGCA members get 10% discount when you show your membership card! Our stand is located in the El Pollo Loco parking lot at the corner of Cherry Ave & Candlewood/Market St.


Wishing you and your family a…





�


     














   





























    








     





4217 Ashworth St


Lakewood, CA 90712





PResident


(626) 675-3097 Laura Havlik�� HYPERLINK "mailto:PresidentLGCA@gmail.com" �PresidentLGCA@gmail.com�





Clubhouse rental:


(213) 703-9568 Juan Gutierrez


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Rentals4LGCA@gmail.com" �Rentals4LGCA@gmail.com�





Membership Promotion:


(562) 440-2110 Natascha Martin 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:MembershipLGCA@gmail.com " ��MembershipLGCA@gmail.com � 





Bulletin Editor:


(562) 822-4288 Jerry Cimino


�HYPERLINK "../../../../../../../Application Data/Microsoft/Word/LGCA Bulletin Vol 66 Issue 1.doc"��BulletinLGCA@gmail.com��


Membership Records:�Tiffany Rodriguez 


(562) 754-4715�� HYPERLINK "mailto:DuesLGCA@gmail.com" �DuesLGCA@gmail.com�





Check out the LGCA Website!


http://www.lgca.info








From the President





Join our Facebook group:


Lakewood Gardens


And Facebook page:


Lakewood Gardens Neighbors








VALUED RESIDENT OF 


LAKEWOOD GARDENS 





LGCA


4217 Ashworth St


Lakewood, CA 90712


















